
 

LES Loueizeh …lighting the fires that burn for eternity… 

 

 

 

WASH YOUR HANDS! 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please find below some reminders that will help prevent all of us catching any virus: 

 

1: Please make sure you DO NOT send your child to school if they are the least bit sick. If they have any sign 

of tiredness, cough, fever, sneeze, etc do not let leave the house. This is SO important. Please do not give your 

child medication and send them to school. By sending your child to school sick, you are compromising the 

safety of all concerned.  

 

2: Any child who is sent home because they are sick cannot come back to school except with a doctor’s report 

stating that they are OK to be in school. 

 

3: We reserve the right to send home any child who has a fever. We will require parents to arrange immediate 

pick up. The child will be isolated until their parents arrive. 

 

4:  While your child is at school, please make sure you stress to your child the importance of the following :  

• WASH THEIR HANDS constantly. 

• Use your own private bottle of hand sanitizer (much more hygienic that using a communal bottle 

whose handle has been touched by every child!) at least four times a day.  

• Do NOT re-use tissues. Every tissue you use, immediately throw away.  

• Do NOT physically greet each other with handshakes or kisses.  

• Do NOT breathe in another person’s face. 

• Do NOT touch the railings on the stairs. 

• Do NOT borrow things from friends. 

• Do NOT share food. 

5: Please note, if the situation gets any worse and schools will have to shut more than 14 days, we will be 

giving online lessons. 

If we work together, we will be stronger.  

 

Steve White BSC DIC PhD                                                                                         

Principal                                                                                                                                                                           


